
City of Killeen 
Special City Council Meeting 

Killeen City Hall 
January 9, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
 Presiding: Mayor Debbie Nash-King 
 
 Attending: Mayor Protem Nina Cobb (via Zoom), Councilmembers Michael Boyd, Jessica  
 Gonzalez, Jose Segarra, Joseph Solomon, Ramon Alvarez, and Riakos Adams 
 
 Also attending were City Manager Kent Cagle, Assistant City Manager Lauren  
 Wilson, Deputy City Attorney Asha Pender, Deputy City Secretary Beatrice  
 Canseco, and Sergeant-at-Arms Reed 
 

Approval of Agenda 
 
 Motion was made by Councilmember Boyd to approve the agenda, as presented.  Motion  
 was seconded by Councilmember Adams.  The motion carried unanimously (7-0). 
 

Citizen Comments on Agenda Items 
 
 Michael Fornino spoke regarding RS-24-001. 
 
 Sean Price spoke regarding DS-24-001 and RS-24-001. 
 
 Mellisa Brown spoke regarding RS-24-001. 
 
 CJ Grisham spoke regarding RS-24-001. 
 
 Camron Cochran spoke regarding RS-24-001. 
 
 Anca Neagu spoke regarding DS-24-001 and RS-24-001. 
 
 Ken Wilkerson spoke regarding DS-24-001. 
 

Discussion Items 
 
 DS-24-001 Receive legal advice regarding enforcement of City Council meeting rules of  
  decorum 
 

Resolutions 
 
 RS-24-001 Consider a memorandum/resolution amending the Governing Standards to  
  remove the Citizen Comments on Non-Agenda Items section from City  
  Council agendas. 
 
 At 5:49 p.m., Mayor Nash-King called for City Council to recess the meeting into Executive  
 Session.  
 
 Per V.T.C.A., Government Code Section 551.071 the City Council will deliberate regarding  
 enforcement of City Council meeting rules of decorum and removal of citizen comments on  
 non-agenda items. 
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 At 7:02 p.m., Mayor Nash-King reconvened the City Council meeting into Regular Session. 
 
 Motion was made by Councilmember Boyd to approve RS-24-001, as presented.  Motion  
 was seconded by Councilmember Gonzalez.  The motion carried unanimously (7-0). 
 

Adjournment 
 
 With no further business, at 7:09 p.m., Mayor Nash-King adjourned the Special City Council  
 Meeting. 
  
  
 

 _________________________________ 
 Debbie Nash-King, Mayor  

  
 _________________________________ 
 Laura J. Calcote, City Secretary 
 


